
 

 

 

 

Sound Variance for 2017 Thin Line Film Festival 

The organizers of the Thin Line Film Festival would like ask the Denton City Council to approve a sound 

variance for the Court-house on-the Square and Travelstead for the purpose of an outdoor music & film 

festival on April 19-23, 2017.  Thin Line Film Festival would like to request a sound variance not to 

exceed 75 dba between the hours of 12pm and 11pm on the days previously listed.   Thin Line Film 

Festival will conform to the guidelines laid out in the City of Denton Community Events Manual. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Michael Fraga 

Thin Line Film Festival 

214.236.8682 

michael_fraga@yahoo.com 

 

 


